Forwarded message
From: Francis Santos <fesantos57@amail.com>

Date: Thu, Mar 24, 2011 at 3:16 PM

Subject: Our Next High School

To: Vincent Leon Guerrero <vincent.leonguerrero@guam.gov>

Vince,
Further to our discussion, can you please confirm that the Tiyan CoreTech property will continue to be utilized as a high

school. We need to coordinate our efforts with the DOE staff and management to properly plan and more importantly find the
funds for this venture.

On another note, Sen Ben Pangelinan has set a deadline of April 8th for our budget submission. Therefore, GDOE will need to
incorporate the funding for this new high school into the FY2012 budget. A budget work session is being held today.

Look forward to hearing from you.

Francis



